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Welcome to Worship!
Join us in worship as we continue to meet in an ungathered format. We pray that your heart will be 
lifted as we raise our voices to praise our heavenly Father. If we can be praying for you, please advise the 
pastoral staff by calling the office at 301.384.2920 or by sending an email to office@spencervillesda.org. 
Alternatively, you may also send requests to our Prayer Ministry team at prayerline@spencervillesda.org 
or call 301.284.2920 x 140.

Church Staff Directory

Current Debt as of June 14, 2020    
$3,131,622

Weekly receiving goal: $8,723
Financial Report

Sunset Times:
Today: 8:24 p.m./Next Sabbath: 8:18 p.m.

Senior Pastor                             Chad Stuart
Associate Pastors                 Lerone Carson 
	     Andrea Jakobsons                                                                      
                                                 Jason Lombard
	     Kandace Zollman
Pastors Emeritus	 Gaspar Colón

Charlotte McClure
Steve Willsey

Minister of Music	 Michael Patterson
Organist	 Mark Willey
Office Manager	 Carol Strack
Treasurer	 Eugene Korff
Prayer Request Voicemail	 301-384-2920 ext. 140
Spencerville Adventist Academy	 301-421-9101 
SAA Head Principal	 Tissiana Bowerman

National Domestic Violence Hotline — 800-799-7233

Adventist Giving Online
A safe and easy way to give your tithes and 

offerings online using an electronic check or 
debit/credit card!

Go to: spencervillechurch.org/give
Click into the secure site.
Receive a confirmation via email.
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Thank you for joining us in worship this morning! We will continue to provide updates on the 
status of our “in-person” worship services. Visit spencervillechurch.org for the latest information.

Welcome		  Pastor Chad Stuart

Hymn of Praise No. 538:	 Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah	 Robert Martinez, tenor	
	 cwm rhondda	 Mark Willey, organ

Prayer		  Leah Jordache 
	 	  
Children’s Lesson		  Pastor Kandace Zollman

Meditation:	 Adoration	 Alexander Marte, violin  
	 Felix Borowski	 Sasha Velgosha, piano 	
 
Sermon:	 Dare to Be a Daniel (or His Friends):	 Pastor Chad Stuart 
	 Willing to Die 
	 Daniel 3

Response:	 The Lord’s Prayer	 Alexander Marte 
	 Albert Hay Malotte	 Sasha Velgosha

Benediction		  Pastor Stuart

Postlude:	 Fugue in C Major	 Mark Willey 
	 Johann Sebastian Bach

			 
	

Order of Worship
11:15 a.m.
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Condolences
Our hearts are sorrowful as we grieve 
with Gloria Campbell Roys for the 
loss of her husband, Gil Roys. Gil died 
suddenly and unexpectedly this past 
Monday morning. He is resting now 
until Jesus calls him when He returns to 
take His children home. 

Congratulations!
This past Sabbath morning, July 18, was 
a special Sabbath. Six new members were 
baptized and welcomed into the Spencerville 
family Those baptized were Jennifer 
Imbraguglio, Victoria Henderstandt, Sophia 
and Natalia Couto, Caleb Chung, and Caleb 
Salazar. Using a portable baptismal tank 
which was set up on the church grounds 
just outside of the building. Pastor Kandace 
baptized Jennifer and Victoria; Pastor Andrea 
baptized the two Calebs; and after Bible 
studies with Pastor Lerone, Sophia and 
Natalia were baptized by their grandfather, 
Juan-Carlos Sicalo.  

          Vacation Bible School
Due to the COVID-19 gathering 
restrictions, VBS looked a little different 
this year, but the children still had a great 
time viewing the online programming. 
Throughout the week, they learned that 
Jesus is with us and will help us be heroes 
by doing little things that make a big 
difference. Archived VBS videos may 
be viewed on the church’s VBS page at 

spencervillechurch.org/vbs.     

Tuesday Evening Prayer                               
Meeting Begins New Series 

The Tuesday evening Prayer Meeting 
(via Zoom) began a new series this past 
Tuesday. For the next several weeks they 
will be discussing the book 40 Days—
Prayer and Devotions Reflecting on the Cross 
of Christ. If you’d like a copy of the book, 
please visit spencervillechurch.org/40days, 
contact the church office by phone at 
301.384.2920, or send an email to office@
spencervillesda.org. There is no charge for 
the book, but a suggested donation of $10 
would be appreciated. Donations should 
reference “40 Days” so that it can be 
credited to the proper account.

How to Access Prayer                               
Meeting via Zoom

To join prayer meeting using your 
computer, point your browser 
to spencervillechurch.org/zoom/
prayermeeting. Alternatively, you can also 
join the meeting using your telephone by 
calling 301.715.8592. When prompted, 
you’ll need to enter Meeting ID: 479 808 
915. We look forward to having you with 
us each Tuesday evening.

                     Worship
Our weekly worship services are still 
being pre-recorded in the auditorium 
at Spencerville Adventist Academy. If 
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you would like to see an overview of the 
Sanctuary renovation projects, visit our 
website: spencervillechurch.org/update-on-
the-organ-and-platform-project/ Look for 
additional ways to digitally connect with 
your church family in the Friday email 
newsletter, the Worship Update. If you 
would like to receive these updates, visit 
spencervillechurch.org/weekly-update.

     Do You Have a Prayer Request?
Call the Spencerville Prayer line at 
301.384.2920, ext. 140. Leave a message 
regarding prayer requests or praise reports 
to be shared with our Prayer Ministry team. 
Please leave a number if you wish someone to 
return your call.

Thank You for Giving!
Your continued giving is appreciated. Thank 
you!  Please continue to use the Online 
Giving website to remit your tithe and 
offerings at spencervillechurch.org/give.
	 We can also receive contributions 
through the postal system. Our mailing 
address is:

Spencerville Adventist Church 
16325 New Hampshire Avenue, 
Silver Spring, Maryland  20905

The offering on July 25 will go toward the 
Chesapeake Advance.

Evening Devotions  
on Facebook Live

Join Spencerville minister of music, Michael 

Patterson, for a biweekly musical meditation 
on Monday evenings. Spend some time 
with Pastor Lerone Carson on the alternate 
Monday evenings when she discusses family 
related topics with experts on this subject. 
Continue to join Pastor Kandace each 
Thursday evening for a devotional and time of 
prayer. All of these begin at 7:00 p.m. on the 
Spencerville Church Facebook page; facebook.
com/spencervillesda to join in.

 Third Quarter Sabbath School 
Lesson Study Guides

The quarterly Sabbath School lesson study 
guides for this quarter, (July, August, and 
September) are now available online for 
adults, youth, and children. Using your 
smart phone or tablet, search for “Sabbath 
School” in the Apple App Store or on 
Google Play. If this is not an option for 
you, or you’d prefer a paper copy, visit 
spencervillechurch.org/quarterly, or contact 
the church office by phone at 301.384.2920, 
or email office@spencervillesda.org and we 
will be happy to put one in the mail for you. 

Drop Your Scissors and Grab 
Your Smartphone—Box Top$ For 

Education Continues!
It’s been asked, and the answer is yes! We 
are still collecting Box Tops for Education 
coupons! Now it’s even easier to earn cash for 
Spencerville Adventist Academy by scanning 
your grocery receipt through the Box Tops 
for Education app! Download the app on your 
phone, select Spencerville Adventist Academy as 
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your school of choice, then scan your receipt 
for SAA to get credit. If you prefer to do it 
the manual way, you may also clip the actual 
coupon from the box and turn it in at SAA 
or the church. Please note that you can scan 
your receipts and also clip and turn in the 
actual coupons from promoted products thus 
earning 20¢ per coupon! Should you have 
any questions, please direct them to Elizabeth 
Atterberry at 860.922.5098.


